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Thursday 14th December 2023 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
On Monday 18th December we will be holding our Christmas discos. The cost will be £2.50 for a ticket and children 
will be provided with drinks and a snack. 
 
KS1 3.30pm - 4.45pm – Children can bring party/ disco clothes and we will change them in school. They can then be 
collected from their usual school door at 4.45pm. Please send the money into school with your child that day by 
giving money in a named envelope labelled ‘DISCO’ to your child’s teacher. 
.  
KS2 5.00pm -6.30pm – Children can return via the main school office wearing disco/ party clothes and be collected 
at their usual school door at 6.30pm. Please pay on the door. 
 
Please do not send any non-Briscoe children to the discos as they will not be permitted to enter.  
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs T Chudleigh 
Head of School 
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